
Worship Service 
 
Gathering for Worship                                   ​Congregational Singing 

 
Greetings/Announcements  ​                 Pastor Delthony Gordon/​Glen Abbott 
 
Scriptural Call to Worship                                             ​         ​Glen Abbott 
“​Praise the Lord! I will give thanks to the Lord with all my heart, in the company of the                   
upright and in the assembly. Great are the works of the Lord; they are studied by all                 
who delight in them. Splendid and majestic is His work, and His righteousness             
endures forever.​” ​Psalm 111:1-3 NASB 
 
Prelude 
 
Hymn of Praise                        ​Adventist Hymnal #251 
 
Returning God’s Tithes and Offerings                           ​           ​Joel Halladay 
Matthew 6:19-21 NKJV 
 
Morning Prayer                              ​                         Ed & Becky Nelson  
 
Children’s Story                                                 ​               Kristin Collins 
 
Scripture Reading                                                                     ​ ​Irma Luebking 
Mark 9:1-9 
   
Special Music                                                          ​             ​Carla Koebberling 
 
Sermon         ​Pastor Delthony Gordon 
Resurrections of the Bible, Pt. 1 - A “Disputed” Resurrection 
   
Hymn of Commitment                                                 ​Adventist Hymnal #442 
 
Scriptural Benediction  ​                                                           ​      Glen Abbott 
"Oh, the depth of the riches both of the wisdom and knowledge of God! How  
unsearchable are His judgments and unfathomable His ways!  For from Him and  
through Him and to Him are all things. To Him be the glory forever. Amen."  
Romans 11:33, 36 NASB  
 
 
 

Sabbath, April 20, 2019 
 
Our Lord’s Tithes and Offerings. ​The loose offering today is for the local             
church budget. Children’s Offering is for Pathfinders and SVA Worthy          
Student Fund. 
 
Voices of Beavercreek at Easter tonight​, Saturday, April 20, 2019, 6:00 p.m.            
Come and be blessed as we reflect on the closing scenes of the life of Christ  
through song and narration! Refreshments will follow the program.  
 
Tuesday, April 23 ​ – ​Beavercreek Women of the Word Bible Study, 10:00 a.m. 
 
Wednesday, April 24​ –​ ​All bulletin information is due by noon. All bulletin 
 information needs to be sent to ​bulletins@beavercreeksdachurch.or​g 
 
Wednesday, April 24 ​– ​Pathfinders, 6:00 p.m 
.  
Wednesday, April 24  ​– ​Final Events Study Series, 7:00 p.m. 
 
Sermon Recordings… ​Each week’s sermon is uploaded to our website          
www.beavercreeksdachurch.org. Click the “Sermons” tab at the top of  
the website to view each week and listen. CD copies are available from the  
PA Operator upon request.  
 
Beavercreek Church COMMUNITY SERVICES OUTREACH​…Our charity of       
focus for April is ​FEED THE CREEK (weekend food program for children in             
need in our Beavercreek school district). Needs are single size fruit           
cups/puddings/mac and cheese, granola bars, peanut butter (see full list on           
collection bin). There are many children that go hungry on weekends and            
need this service so, please, remember them when you do your shopping.            
Pick up an extra item to help these children and to let them know we care. 
 
 
Elder of the Month: ​Joel Halladay​ ​           ​Worship Coordinator: ​Glen Abbott 
PA Operator: ​ ​David Greutman​                  ​Deacon of the Day: ​Daniel Buxton 
Pianist:​ ​Karen Frazier 
 
Sabbath ends today at 8:19 p.m.          Sabbath begins next Friday at 8:26 p.m. 

 
 

mailto:bulletins@beavercreeksdachurch.org


April 20, 2019 
 
Remember our ongoing outreach areas…​BRIDGES OF HOPE (Christian based         
homeless shelter in Xenia). Needs are men’s and women’s shirts, pants, underwear,            
socks, personal hygiene items, $5 fast food gift cards, nonperishable food items and             
especially donations for the sprinkler system needed to expand the shelter space.            
GOOD NEIGHBOR HOUSE (Faith based center that provides needs for the           
underserved in the Dayton area). Needs are non-perishable food items, clothing,           
personal hygiene items, household items. You can place your donations in any of the              
labeled bins which are located in the coat rack area. ​NOTE​. Monetary donations can              
now be made by placing your gift in an offering/tithe envelope marked "Community             
Services". Your gift will go toward the most urgent need or you can request on your                
envelope what/where/how you want your gift to be used.  
 
All new prospect parents: Please join ​SVA each Wednesday through May 8 for             
"​Welcome Wednesdays​" from 8:15 - 11:00 am. Parents are welcome to sit in and              
observe any classroom of their choice and get a transparent view of our curriculum in               
"real" time. They will be given a school tour and information packet and opportunity to               
schedule a Shadow day for their child. No RSVP necessary for Welcome            
Wednesdays. 
 
Immersion Young Adult Retreat will be at Camp Mohaven April 19-21, 2019. The             
guest speaker will be Benjamin Lundquist with the topic “leading from your identity.”             
Register at www.ohiosdayouth.org/young-adult or by calling Edward Marton at         
567.274.7087. The price is $45 for a cabin room or $55 for a lodge room.  
 
Wednesday, May 8, Spring Valley Academy will host the following special events:            
Grades K-7 "Step-up Day" from 1:00 to 3:00 pm is when all current and prospective               
students will "step-up" to their next grade level for an orientation with next year's              
teacher. From "Academy Day" to Dragons Play, Save-the-date to visit SVA! Academy            
day is for all current and visiting 8th graders as well as all visiting students in Grades                 
9-11 beginning at 11:00 am for lunch. The day is power-packed with information and              
fun ending with a trip to the Dayton Dragons game (box seats) with Principal Wilkins!               
So, plan now to join us and check us out. To RSVP (or for more information) call Vicki                  
Swetnam at (937) 433-0790. 
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